QUEEN ELIZABETH HIGH SCHOOL

HALIFAX, NOVA SCOTIA
R. E. MARSHALL, PRINCIPAL

January 19,1945,

Mr. Thomas Raddall,
Liverpool,
Nova Scotia.

Dear Sir:i-

We have recelved as a gift
to our School Library, a cony of your latest book - Roger Sudden,
presented to us by Mrs. Phillip D. Major.

The Queen Elizabeth High School
is a continuation of the Halifax Academy where I understand you
received your High School Education, and it is gratifying to
us to have an autogravhed copy of the latest work of one of
our former pupils, especially one who has gained such prominence
in the literary world.

Yours very truly,

Svazal [
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REM/T. Prinecipal.
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